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Improving the clinical care of children and adolescents with endocrine conditions, including diabetes, through research and education 

 
27 June 2023 
 
Dear Professor George P. Chrousos,   

It is my great pleasure to officially inform you that the ESPE Awards Committee has 

selected you for the ESPE Andrea Prader Award 2023. As you know, this award is 

given to a member of our society to recognise excellence in leadership, lifetime 

achievement in teaching and research, and an outstanding overall contribution to 

the field of paediatric endocrinology.  

Very many congratulations.   

The award will be announced during the 61st Annual ESPE Meeting being held in 

the Netherlands and details of the session time and date will be confirmed shortly. 

Your award lecture should refer to your achievements in the field of paediatric 

endocrinology and we will confirm the length of the lecture when informing you of 

the session time and date.  

Please provide me (via espe@mci-group.com) with the title of your lecture at your 

earliest convenience, but no later than 1 August 2023.  

I would like to ask you not to let anyone know about the award until it has been 

announced during the ESPE Annual meeting in The Netherlands.   

I am delighted that you have received this recognition.   

Best wishes,   

  

Anita Hokken-Koelega   

ESPE President and Chair of Andrea Prader Committee  

 a.hokken@sg-espe.com   
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